
TOWN OF OAKFIELD 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

SEPTEMBER 1, 2022 

 
ROLL 
CALL:  Supervisor Martin 
  Deputy Supervisor Wolcott 
  Councilman Carroll 
  Councilperson Glor 
  Councilman Kabel 
 
OTHERS 
PRESENT: Melissa Haacke, Town Clerk 
  Mike Schultz, Superintendent of Highways 
  Barry Flansburg, Assessor 
  Mark Mikolajczyk, CEO/ZEO 
  Justin Bennett, Baldwin Business Services 
  Christine Solamone, Baldwin Business Services 
 
Supervisor Martin called the meeting to order at 1:00 pm.  
 
The preliminary budget was reviewed line by line.   
 
Currently, the overall rate remains flat for 2023.   
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Melissa M. Haacke,  
Town Clerk 
 
 


